
Official Ballot 

2016 Empire Runners  

Board of Directors 

 
Voting Instructions (only Empire Runners Club members aged 18-and-over are eligible to 
vote): 

1. Print out ballot 
2. Vote for up to four (4) nominees by checking the box next to the nominee name 
3. Print your name and age (must be 18 or older by December 17, 2015) 
4. Sign and date 
5. Submit by one of these options 

a. Scan your signed ballot and e-mail (by 11:59 p.m., December 14) as a pdf file to: 
secretary@empirerunners.org 

b. Mail (postmark by December 12) your signed ballot to:  Chris Mason, P.O. Box 7072, 
Petaluma, CA 94955 

c. Give your ballot to a proxy who will bring it to the December club meeting 
OR 

 Attend the December 17 club meeting and vote in person.  The meeting will be held at 
Yulupa Co-Housing, 1350A Yulupa Avenue, Santa Rosa 95405 and will begin at 7:30 p.m. 

Nominees for the Empire Runners Board of Directors (vote for up to 4) 
 

  Paul Berg 
Paul has served on the board of directors for 6 years, most recently as president last year. He is also 
co-chair of the Student Grand committee and the Summer Track series. He enjoys the camaraderie 
and friendly competition of the club, as well as post-run libations. A retired commercial 
photographer, he still enjoys taking photos and raising chickens. 

  Peter Kirk 
Peter has been a member of the Empire Runners for 24 years. He grew up in San Francisco and ran 
competitively in high school and college in cross country and track. He is the former San Francisco 
State school record holder at 800 meters (1:52) and 1500 meters (3:54) and well as a college 
conference champion in the 800. Peter organized the well-received first annual members picnic and 
he volunteers his talents as a race announcer for Run Wine Country. He currently lives in Bennett 
Valley with his wife Lisa and has 3 grown children.   

  Tanya Narath 
Tanya has served on the board of directors since 2011 as the club treasurer. She enjoys being a 
member of the club's cross-country team and participating in club races and training runs. She has 
volunteered with other club members to organize the annual awards banquet, and is excited to see 
members stepping forward to implement new ideas like the recently launched ER Blog and 1st 
annual member appreciation picnic. 

  Luis Rosales 
 

Voter Name (print)_____________________________________________ Age_______ 
           As of December 19, 2015 

Voter Signature_________________________________________  Date_______________ 
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